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It is the civil rights of parents to create charter schools as stated in Oregon law.  

Public education should not be a monopoly.  Parents should have the right to decide 

the type of school their child attends.  This is bad law and oppressive. It certainly is 

not an emergency unless public schools fear that the only way they can keep 

students is by eliminating any competition.which forces one size fits all education.  


